
Good Evening, 
 
This is Mrs. McIntosh and it Tuesday, November 24, 2020. 
 
If your child has been asked by Public Health to self-isolate and your child 
is not part of the bubble that is self-isolating, please contact the school 
and let us know.  Thank you for your help with this. 
 
 
Thank you and Have a Great Evening! 
 
Mrs. McIntosh 
 
CCS Website 
http://web.1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-W/ccs/Pages/default.aspx 
 
School Closures 
http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-W/Pages/default.aspx 
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